

GOVERNOR

MICHAEL J. HEFFERNAN

SECRETARY

Executive Office for Administration & Finance

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 727-2040

CHARLES D. BAKER
GOVERNOR

Chan

KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

December 1, 2021

Dear Chair Neipp:

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that your community has been awarded a \$47,963 grant through the Community Compact Cabinet's (CCC) Information Technology grant program. The competition for funding was intense. Your application was chosen because it met the overarching goal of driving innovation and transformation at the local level via investments in technology.

We are currently working to schedule an awards ceremony in the coming days where we will officially announce all of the grant winners. You will be notified via email of the specifics regarding this future event.

Lieutenant Governor Polito, who serves as Chair of the Community Compact Cabinet, and I want to congratulate you for becoming a "Compact Community" and striving to make your community a better place by virtue of implementing best practices. Your participation not only provided you with technical assistance, but it also places you in a more competitive position for other state grants, such as this IT program. I am glad to see your community taking advantage of the benefits the CCC program offers.

Sincerely,

Karyn E. Polito

Lieutenant Governor

Michael J. Heffernan, Secretary
Executive Office for Administration and Finance

11

Commando!